
b2 classroom
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As spring blossoms around us, we're gexcited to welcome

your little ones to a season of fun and learning at Hayama

International School. The first week of class was amazing, and

we're thrilled to share that the children enjoyed their stay,

diving into new adventures and making lasting memories.

Get ready for outdoor adventures, colorful crafts, and plenty

of smiles. Let's make this spring unforgettable together!

Warm regards,

Miss Nikki 

 April 5, 2024

important datesdear parents,
•April 3 - First Day of Spring Term

•April 15-18 - Orientation

•April 29 - Showa’s Day



Introduction to Letters M, F, H
and U 
Counting and Recognizing
Number 1

Announcement For the week

Upcoming Theme

All About Me, My
Feelings, My Family

language and numeracy



b2’s photo gallery


